FIDELITY NATIONAL
INFORMATION SERVICES

July 30, 2007

Ms. Lauren J. Noether

Bureau Chief

Consumer Protection & Anti Trust
33 Capital Street

Concord, NH 03301

RE: Misappropriation of Consumer Data
Dear Ms. Noether:

On behalf of Certegy Check Services, Inc. (“Certegy™), Fidelity National Information Services, Inc. (“FIS™)
recently notified you of the theft of consumer information of one of its former employees. Certegy is a
subsidiary of FIS. Copies of our previous correspondence are attached for your reference.

The company’s investigation into this matter has been on-going and we have now determined that
approximately 8.5 million consumer records were stolen. Some of these records contained only identifying
information (i.e., name, address, telephone number and in some cases, date of birth). However, approximately
5.7 million of the records included checking account records and approximately 1.5 million included credit
card records. This is an incremental increase of approximately 3.5 million checking account records and
approximately 1.4 million credit card records over the amounts reported to you in our previous notification.
FIS has also determined that a portion of the stolen credit card information was derived from its credit card
issuance business. Experian, TransUnion and Equifax credit bureaus were notified on July 3, 2007 and
updated numbers of affected consumers were provided on July 27, 2007.

At this time we estimate that the number of New Hampshire residents whose financial information (i.e., bank
account or credit/debit card information) was misappropriated from Certegy is 20,149. Attached is the form of
notice being mailed to those consumers. It is expected that all such notices will be mailed prior to August 10,
2007.

The number of New Hampshire residents whose credit card information was misappropriated from FIS’ card
issuance business is estimated to be 1,817. Attached is the draft form of consumer letter that FIS has proposed
to use to give notice to consumers on behalf of FIS’ financial institution card issuance customers. Those
financial institutions may make changes to this form of letter and therefore it is marked “Draft.”

FIS is continuing its investigation and is in the process of resolving incorrect or incomplete addresses. If, as a
result of that process, the number of affected residents of New Hampshire changes significantly, we will
provide you with revised numbers.

Should you have any questions, please contact my office at 904-357-1663.

Sincerely

oA &\ oou,—

Fara Faubus
Chief Compliance Officer



